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Dear Families,
Thank you all for your support this year. We are 
so proud of all of our children as they have 
worked their socks off this year to be the best 
they can be!

Thank you also to all our wonderful staff, for 
their dedication, imagination, creativity and 
expertise. We have had a superb year, which 
began with our good OFSTED report and ended 
with our brilliant arts and enrichment weeks.

We would like to wish all our leavers all the very 
best wishes for their future learning journeys.

I hope you all have a lovely summer break as 
we hand your children back to you for 6 weeks!

We will look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 
3rd September.

Best wishes
Sarah and the Team

Awards

Learning Leaves
Class 1 – James, Megan, 
Lottie & Elliott
Class 2 – All Class 2
Class 3 – Morgan & William

Reading Raffle
Class 1 – James
Class 2 – Jessica
Class 3 – Alice

House Points
Evelyn
Barle
Class 3

Bramble keeping the 
children in line whilst 
out on our daily mile.
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Diary Dates for Autumn Term

3rd September
Start of Autumn Term

9th September
Theatre Alibi Performance at 
Heathcoat

30th September 3.45 – 5.00
Meet the teacher drop in

4th October
School Photos

10th October
Vaccinations

18th December
Beauty & the Beast Panto

Term Dates

First Day of Autumn Term
Tuesday 3rd September

Autumn Half Term Monday
21st October – Friday 
25th October

Last Day of Autumn Term
Wednesday 18th December

First Day of Spring Term
Monday 6th January 2020

We hope you all have a wonderful summer 
holidays, we have a few slots available over the 
summer so if you would like to book your child 
in for the odd day please contact Gemma on 
01884881272. We take children from 3months 
to 12years.

WANTED

Does anyone have any books from the 
Chronicles of Narnia series; especially 'The 
Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe', which 
they are willing to donate or let us borrow. 
Class 3 will be using this as text from 
September. If you do and would like to let 
us borrow this, please write your name 
inside.

Also, we are look for a flower press if you 
know of anyone who may have one and be 
willing to let us borrow from September.

Our school lunches are currently £2.15 per day 
and this has been the case for several years.
Unfortunately, due to increasing costs, we are 
no longer able to maintain this price.
We have had to make the decision to increase 
the price of a school lunch to £2.30 from 
September 2019. This is also in line with the 
price at Heathcoat Primary within our 
Federation.
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'Thursday Fun Day'

While the teachers were planning an exciting 
year ahead – the children spent the day 
playing games and den building on the 

common. They also had visits from Lucky the 
Lamb and a few Hedgehogs.

Drum Concert

" From a stunned governor:​

There can't be many small or even large 
primary schools able to field no less than 16 
drum soloists, age range 7 to 11,as in RPS' 
end of term concert today. The drummers 
were amazingly professional, and where 

they hadn't composed their own pieces had 
chosen to support a great variety of other 

music, from Beethoven's Fifth through 
Yellow Submarine to Frank Sinatra. Huge 

congratulations to all, and especially to Ella 

Partridge for bringing on so much talent" -

Sarah Child​

Thank you to all who came to watch 
the performance, It was fantastic! And thank 
you so much to our drum teacher – Ella for 
offering these lessons and being a fantastic 

teacher! If your child is interested in 
Drumming lessons for next year, 

please enquire at the office.

Hilda Performance

"I was lucky enough to be in the 
audience and see the performance of 

'Hilda and the Hidden People' on 
Monday. The children had produced and 
performed it totally on their own and it 
was super. They should be very proud of 

themselves and I should like to thank 
them for their hard work to produce 

such an entertaining show'.

Helen Hyland, Governor.


